Message

From: Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com]
Sent: 3/14/2019 2:26:50 PM
To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]
Subject: LID

The project applicant shall comply with the MS4 permit regulations, NPDES General Construction Permit, Inglewood
Municipal Code regulations, the County’s LID Standards Manual, and the USGBC’s LEED program to prevent the
substantial degradation of water quality during Project construction and operation. A LID Plan and SWPPP shall be
prepared to the satisfaction of the City and Los Angeles RWQOCB to ensure the prevention of substantial water quality
degradation during Project construction and operation. These plans shall be approved by the City and Los Angeles
RWQCB to confirm that these permit and regulatory requirements have been satisfied before construction commences on
the site.




